
PARKING  

All members and guests are required to pull their car as far into the lot as 

possible, bring their vehicles to a full stop at the Entrance Shed and be 

recognized by the attendant on duty. Members without guests will then be 

passed through. Members with guests will be given registration forms for 

their guests. In order to expedite entrance to the Club, all members are 

required to have their parking pass in the windshield of their vehicle. 

Parking privileges are limited to one car per seasonal membership. They are 

only for use by a member or those in the family unit. Cabana/Apartment 

residents or shareholder members may purchase an additional permit for the 

season. There is a replacement fee for a lost parking pass.    

No trailers, boats, busses or RV’s are allowed at the Club during the season. 

With the exception of pedaled bicycles, only vehicles, which are legally 

registered for travel on public highways, will be, permitted entry to the 

Club. The use of any vehicle on the Club property for purposes other than 

basic transportation is prohibited.   

Anyone who attempts to copy or print a counterfeit parking permit will have 

their parking privileges revoked for the season and be subject to 

disciplinary action up to and including expulsion from Club membership.    
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We will be using a full valet and a modified valet parking system.  Under the 

full valet system our parking staff will offer you help in unloading your car 

and will then park your car in an appropriate place to allow for ample 

parking for all members. Keys will be placed on the board and retrieved by 

the member when departing, or the member may request the parking staff to 

retrieve the vehicle. Under the modified system, the parking staff when on 

duty, will help you unload your car and will direct you where to park your 

car. After you park your own car, you are to leave the keys on the key board 

at the shed in the event the attendant will have to move your car to allow 

another car to move. When the attendant leaves the lot, the key board will be 

placed near the stairway. Any damage done to cars must be reported to the 

management prior to leaving the parking lot.    

There will generally be open parking for evening dinners except on July 3rd 

for Independence Day and other club events as determined necessary. On this 

evening, attendants will be on duty for parking of members with parking 

privileges only.    

Parking availability to Guests may be limited or closed in general due to 

high volume of beach attendance.  This generally occurs hot/sunny and holiday 

weekends including July 4th, VJ Day and Labor Day.  The decision on limiting 

parking is at the Manager’s discretion. 


